

Bournville Infant & Junior Schools

Voluntary Aided non-denominational schools Founded 1906 and 1910

> Linden Road, Bournville, Birmingham B30 1JY

Chair of Governing Board: Mrs. Anne Cull BA Clerk of Governing Board: Miss Laura Grice

15th January 2018

*Please delete as appropriate

Dear Parents,

Please find attached a letter from Birmingham Local Authority regarding a consultation to amalgamate our two schools into one all-through primary school.

As a Governing Board, we have spent a great deal of time and energy considering the best way forward to ensure continued success. We believe that an amalgamation will strengthen provision for pupils and the wider community, uphold George Cadbury's original vision and secure the long-term future of the schools.

Please take the time to read the draft proposal document and make comments via the Be Heard website (link in Local Authority letter) or by writing to the address on the attached letter. If you do not have internet access, please*request a hard copy of the proposal document from the school office.

The Governing Board welcomes conversations with parents regarding the proposal and intends to hold parents' drop-in sessions, with representatives from Birmingham Local Authority present. Please indicate below whether you would be interested in attending a meeting to discuss any questions you might have, and what time would be most suitable. Please return slip to the school office.

Please return slip to the school office.
Kind regards,
Aure W. Cull
Anne Cull Chair of the Governing Board
Please return slip to school office
I would/would not* be interested in attending a parents' drop-in session to discuss the proposal to amalgamate the Infant and Junior Schools into an all-through primary.
The most suitable time for me to attend a drop-in session would be:
Morning Afternoon Early evening
Name
Child's name



Our ref: SOT10121 StatConLetter 15th January 2018

Bournville Infant School Bournville Junior School Linden Road, Bournville Birmingham B30 1JY

Bournville Infant School and Bournville Junior School Amalgamation: Informal Consultation

Dear parents, carers or guardians,

We are writing to inform you that Birmingham City Council, as the Local Authority for Birmingham, in collaboration with the joint Governing Board of both of the schools is consulting on a proposal to amalgamate Bournville Infant School and Bournville Junior School to create one all through primary school with effect from 1st January 2019.

The draft proposal document can be found here: https://www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/people-1/bournvilleijdraft. (Live from 15th January 2018.)

This informal consultation will run for seven weeks from 15th January to 2nd March 2018. Anyone wishing to make comments during this period may do so via the webpage above or by writing to the School Organisation Team using the address at the foot of this letter.

At the end of this consultation and when we have chance to consider all responses, we will write to you again informing you of the next stage of the process.

Please contact the School Organisation Team on the contact details below if you need the proposal in a different format.

Yours sincerely,

Jaswinder Didially

Head of Service - Education Infrastructure

J. Didoaly